
 Welcome to Frog Class! 
This term we are going for a … 

Rumble in the Jungle!  

This term Frog Class will become great explorers and venture deep into the jungle. As geographers, we will be locating 

different continents, countries and seas and comparing different locations around the world. Furthermore as scientists, 

we will learn about what plants need in order to grow healthily and consider how different habitats affect plants and 

animals. In addition, in English we will be inventing our own exotic plants and creating non-chronological reports in which 

to describe them, before featuring them in our very own stories. Finally as artists and designers, we will be creating 

sculptures of our imaginary plants and making instruments to reflect the sounds heard in the jungle.  

 In Maths 

this term, as well as 

meeting our individual 

maths targets, we will 

also be improving our 

shape knowledge, 

measuring and data 

handling skills.  

In PE this 

term, we will be 

improving our water 

confidence by going 

swimming each week. In 

addition to this we will 

also be learning new 

football and athletics 

skills. 

The Class team: Mrs Hansard, Miss Souter, Mr Tranca and Mrs Hewitt.  

Please phone the school office to get in contact with us if needed. 

Our next Coffee and  

Celebration Afternoon will  

be Tuesday 16th May at 1.30. 

This is the ideal opportunity  

to join us in celebrating the progress 

your child is making. We look forward to 

seeing you all there. 

In RE this 

term, we will be 

learning about 

Judaism and 

reflecting on what is 

special to both 

Jewish families and 

ourselves. 

In computing, we will continue to 

learn about how to use technology safely 

as well as improving our skills searching 

on the internet and taking pictures with 

different types of cameras. 

 


